
The Reception Party of the 89th General Meeting of the ELSJ 
 
You are cordially invited to the reception party of the 89th General Meeting of the 
ELSJ. 
 
Time: 5:30-7:30 pm, Saturday, 20 May, 2017 (Registration starts at 4:30 pm) 
 
Venue: The First Cafeteria, Shizuoka Campus, Shizuoka University 
 
Participation Fee: 5,800 yen (7,000 yen on the day) 
 
We strongly recommend you to book your place with us at your early convenience. 
Please access our Preregistration form on our website (http://www.elsj.org/). You are 
requested to transfer the participation fee (5,800yen) to our bank account 
within 5 days of your receipt of our answer form. The registration will be completed 
after the transaction. Pre-registration form should reach us no later than 
Friday, 5 May 2017. 
 
Cancellation Policy 
We will reimburse the participation fee if you cancel your registration no later than 
Friday, 5 May 2017. Please note that the remittance charge will be deducted from the 
reimbursement. 


